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MILTON HYDRO DISTRIBUTION INC. 
8069 Lawson Road, Milton, Ontario L9T 5C4 
 

 
Tuesday August 12, 2014 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 

Board File number: EB-2011-0043 
Regional Planning Standing Committee (“RPSC”) 

 
 
Please accept this letter as an application to sit on the Regional Planning Standing 
Committee (“RPSC”) as an LDC representative. 
 
Applicant: 
Bruno Pereira, P. Eng, MBA 
Director of Engineering 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.  
 
I have over 20 years of LDC sector experience that includes multiple stakeholder 
engagement initiatives with municipal, regional, and community representatives.  I also 
have extensive experience with system planning processes at both the procedural and 
technical level including multiple joint planning efforts with Hydro One and the OPA.   
 
As the Director of Engineering at Milton Hydro I am responsible for Milton Hydro’s system 
planning efforts including our participation in the ongoing GTA West Regional Planning 
Process (more specifically the GTA Northwest Sub-Region).  I was also a member of 
both the Process Planning Working Group (responsible for producing the Regional 
Infrastructure Planning Process report) and the Distribution Network Investment 
Planning Working Group. 
 
In addition to my involvement with the Renewed Regulatory Framework working groups I 
have been involved with other industry working groups such as the EDA’s Operations 
Council, Core Council and Advisory Committee and was a member of the ESA/Ministry 
working group that preceded Ontario Regulation 22/04.  I have also been part of various 
community and industry presentations such the OEB’s webinar on the Regional 
Infrastructure Planning Process and community based presentations on issues ranging 
from infrastructure rebuilds to the responsibilities associated with private pole line 
ownership.  
 
As a member of the Process Planning Working Group and the Distribution Network 
Investment Planning Working Group I was actively involved throughout the entire 
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process and contributed to both group’s final product.  As a member of the Regional 
Planning Standing Committee I can make a positive contribution to the committee’s 
success by drawing on the knowledge and experience that allowed me to make a 
positive contribute to the two previous working groups.  I can also deliver an 
understanding of the issues and discussions which led to the Regional Infrastructure 
Planning Process report and how current developments may impact the original report. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Bruno Pereira, P. Eng, MBA 
Director of Engineering 
Milton Hydro Distribution Inc.  
 
 


